
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Under the federal Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA), as amended by the Every 
Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), public high schools must give the names, addresses and 
telephone numbers of students to military recruiters, college/university recruiters and 
prospective employers if the recruiters request the information (ESSA, Title VIII, §8528). 
However, students or their parents have the right to instruct the school in writing that this 
information is not to be released.

Please login to PowerSchool to review and sign the Release of Student Directory Information 
Refusal form.

https://powerschool.eccrsd.us/

